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Teachers, officers and students of Guru Ghasidas Vishwavidyala organized a Condolence
Meeting on February 18, 2019 and paid homage to the brave martyrs of Pulwama. On this
occasion, Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor Professor. Anjila Gupta said that the martyrdom of the
soldiers who sacrificed their life for the country will not go in vain. On this occasion. the
Vice-Chancellor announced that the martyr's son or daughter, studying in Gyru Qhasidas

Vishwavidyalaya, will be given free education. h"




